HEPATITIS-B

Date: 30/06/2018

Ramachandrapuram

From

Dr. M. Raghavendhra rao,
Superintendent,

GG Hospital,

Kakinada,

East Godavari District.

To
Head of the Department,
V.S.M. College,

Ramachandrapuram .

Subject: The students of your college had done project on “Present

Status Of Disease Hepatitis-B In Kakinada And Surrounding
Areas” from 01-05-2018 to 30-06-2018.

Your student M. Krupa Deevena has done successfully project
work on “Present Status Of Disease Hepatitis-B In Kakinada And Surrounding Areas”. The

candidate acquired more knowledge on survey of Hepatitis-B.

Thanking you

Your Sinceé]sﬁ;;

(Dr. M. Raghavendra rao)

SUPERINTENDENT
Govt. Genarai Hospital
KAKINADA.



